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  Background 

 1. In Informal document INF.31 (36th session), CEFIC proposed to share their template 

for the gathering of data related to the implementation of GHS in different countries. 

 2. This offer was welcomed by the Sub-Committee.  

  Discussion 

 3. The enclosed table is proposed to the consideration of the Sub-Committee. 

 4. As an illustration, the information for the European Union has been included. 

  Proposal 

 5. The members of the Sub-Committee are invited to comment on this template, check 

the applicability to their own situation and make proposals for improvement. 

 6. CEFIC offers to gather the comments in order to propose a revised version for the 

thirty-eighth session. If considered useful, a conference call can be organised for those 

interested. 
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